
Department of Veterans Affairs 
Notice of Public Meeting 

 

Date:  Wednesday November 14, 2012 

Location: Clifton Center 
2117 Payne St 
Louisville, KY  40206 

Time: 6:00pm to 8:00pm 
 

The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) will hold a public meeting related to the Master Plan of the new 
Robley Rex VA Medical Center (VAMC) to be located at 4906 Brownsboro Road and the intersection of 
Interstate Highway-264 (Watterson Expressway) in Louisville, Kentucky, which will replace the current facility 
located at 800 Zorn Avenue.  

The purpose of this meeting is to provide the general public, interested stakeholders, affected governmental 
agencies and other interested parties timely information regarding the site layouts considered and the 
preferred option for the Facility Master Plan for replacement of the Robley Rex VA Medical Center (VAMC).  
The master plan Architect will present conceptual layouts of the new campus and discuss the following 
points: campus organization principles, campus zones, evaluation criteria, traffic circulation, building massing, 
parking, and utilities. The VAMC’s preferred master plan option will be used by the VA and its separately 
contracted team of design professionals as a guidance tool for design and construction of the new medical 
center.  The Robley Rex VAMC master plan is not a final design or solution; its sole intent and purpose is for 
providing guidance to the entire VA building team as the new medical center advances towards realization. 

Informational materials will be posted on the Robley Rex VAMC’s web-site at 
http://www.louisville.va.gov/newmedicalcenter/index.asp 

The public is invited to submit oral or written comments on the proposed master plan.  Comments may be 
provided: 
 
• Verbally at the Public Meeting (no pre-registration required) 
• In writing at the Public Meeting  
• Via email at LouisvilleReplacementHospitalComments@va.gov 
• In writing to: Robley Rex VA Medical Center, Director’s Office, 800 Zorn Avenue, Louisville, KY, 40206 
 
All comments must be received by November 28, 2012. 

The Clifton Cultural Center is conveniently located with plenty of free parking. Driving directions are available 
on the Clifton Center’s web-site at www.cliftoncenter.org  

For more information regarding this public meeting, visit the Robley Rex VAMC web-site at 
www.louisville.va.gov or contact the Public Affairs Office at (502) 287-4086. 
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